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INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

Friday 10th May 2013  
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
The week ahead Monday 13th May to Saturday 18th May  
 

 Works are continuing in the main hospital and the construction of the finishes to the roof are now 
taking place. The fitting of the windows on the external facades is also in progress to create a 
watertight structure as soon as possible in order to allow further internal works to commence. 

 Mechanical and Electrical works are now taking place at all levels within the building with pressure 
testing also progressing.  

 Works to the Stable block roof and surrounding external works are continuing. 

 The Grade II listed building is currently in the process of having one of its bay windows rebuilt. 

 Gas and Water works will be continuing around the Fosseway gate area. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The above photographs show the windows now in place on the first floor and the plaster to the internal walls 
in the basement on site as of 8th May 2012 

 
 

If you have any queries on the above works that are taking place then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Simon 
 
Simon Speight 
Nuffield Health Project Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project. 
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com  


